Schanning, Mary

From: Deiss, Kristine

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2009 1:54 PM
To: D
Subject: RE: library board

Thank you, Judy, for your interest in serving your community. You will need to obtain an application from City Hall,
complete it and return it prior to the end of the day on June 2nd. Please attach a copy of your resume to the form as well.

Kristine M. Deiss
Mayor, City of West Bend

From: a49jude@msn.com _
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2009 10:29 AM

To: Deiss, Kristine

Subject: library board

Good Morning Kristine. My name is Judy Schaar and I'm the person who stopped to speak with you and Mike last night in
the parking lot after the meeting. | understand that you have a number of people who have voluteered to be on the library
board. I'd like to add my name to the list -- if you'd like to consider one more person.

I've lived in West Bend since 1978. Libraries have been an important part of my life since | was a child. We have such an

amazing library and everyone should feel they are able to appreciate and enjoy it. And the peope who work at the library
are all outstanding. They should know that we respect and value their place of employment.

I've attached my resume to provide a bit more background for you. I'm sorry you have to deal with such a mess and, in
spite of what Mr. Lindbeck said, hopefully we can find a solution to this issue that will be acceptable to all sides.

Thank you for your time -

Judy Schaar
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